
     

  
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
       

Stormont House School Matters 
Our vision 

Achievement for all in a unique world-class school 

Stormont House School, Downs Park Road, London E5 8NP. Tel No (020) 8985 4245 
Website: www.stormonthouse.hackney.sch.uk  Email: info@stormonthouse.hackney.sch.uk 

Twitter: 
Week ending 30/04/21 

Stormont “World of Books Day”                      
 

On Friday 30 April Students and Staff had fun dressing up as their favourite book characters. Who is your 
favourite book character?  
 

             
 

         
 

     
     

Jack Petchey Award Winners 
 

Congratulations to the following students for winning the Jack Petchey Award; Tavo in 11G (Jan 21), Jose in 10O 
(Feb 21) and Kishone in 10O (March 21). Well done! 
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From next week, students across key stage 3 and 4 will have two pieces of homework each week set on 
Microsoft Teams. These will be Maths or English and one other subject. They will appear within the 
‘Assignments’ section of the Teams software and students will have a week to complete each homework. Over 
half terms and other school holidays, students will have an extra two assignments to complete. Below is the 
homework timetable up to half term:  
 

 Week beginning 
03/05 

Week beginning 
10/05 

Week beginning 
17/05 

Week beginning 
24/05 
 

Key stage 3 Maths 
Science 

English 
Computing 

Maths 
Humanities 

English 
Maths 
Environmental 
Studies 
Art 

Key stage 4 Maths 
Science 

English 
Computing 

Maths 
Humanities 

English 
Maths 
Science 
Art 

 
 

                     
                   

- Parent/carer evening (virtual) for year 
groups 9,10,11 & 12 – Thursday 6 May 

 
- INSET Day (school closed) – Friday 21 May 

 
- Students break up for half term - Friday 28 

May - returning on Monday 7 June 
 

 
 

Homework Timetable - Summer Term 
 

Preparing for Adulthood (PfA) - Employment 
WOW WEEK! 

Dream Career Dress Up Day - Friday 28 May 2021 
WOW week (World of Work Week) will be taking place from 24 - 28 May 2021. Throughout WOW week students will be 

learning about different places of work and take part in Career’s activities. 
On FRIDAY 28 MAY 2021, the final day of WOW week, we would like all students to dress up in an outfit that represents 

their dream career. 
On that day, students should come dressed up in an outfit that represents the job they aspire to have when they are an 

adult.  Students could come dressed as a firefighter, Singer, Teacher, Athlete, Construction worker, anything that 
represents their dream job.  Props are also a useful way to demonstrate the job they aspire to have. 

A part of the Dream Career Dress Up Day will be dedicated to students talking about their careers and why they chose 
them. 

There is only one thing we want you to do when thinking of what dream job costume to wear,  
Dream big and be whoever you want to be! 

   
 


